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On 7/7/2016 at approximately 9:54 AM, Dixon Police Department conducted a 
probation compliance check in the 300 block of Manning Way.  The compliance check 
was part of an investigation related to a recent residential burglary at a separate Dixon 
residence.  A firearm was reported stolen in that burglary.   
 
During this morning’s compliance check, three subjects barricaded themselves in a 
bedroom, along with a dog.  For more than two hours Dixon Police Officers and Solano 
County Deputies attempted to communicate with the suspects and directed them to 
come out of the bedroom.  Initially, the suspects were uncooperative and did not follow 
the lawful commands.  Approximately three hours after officers first arrived on scene, 
the three suspects came out of the bedroom.  They were taken into custody without 
further incident.  No injuries were incurred by the suspects.         
 
Julee Jones (34) of Dixon was arrested for 148(a)(1) PC Obstructing a Police Officer in 
Discharge of His/Her Duties and 1203.2 PC Violation of Probation 
 
Richard Muller (32) of Dixon was arrested for 148(a)(1) PC Obstructing a Police Officer 
in Discharge of His/Her Duties 
 
Kenneth Mullens was arrested for 148(a)(1) PC Obstructing a Police Officer in 
Discharge of His/Her Duties and 1203.2 PC Violation of Probation. 
 
During this incident, deputies and staff from the Solano County Sheriff’s Office 
responded to the scene and assisted Dixon Police Officers.  Dixon Police Department 
thanks Solano County Sheriff’s Office for their assistance.      
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